
PRINCE WILLIAM COUNTY 

NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF COMPETING PUBLIC-PRIVATE PROPOSALS  

FOR 

ROUTE 234 – BRENTSVILLE ROAD INTERCHANGE 

 

Prince William County chose to accept an unsolicited proposal dated October 29, 2018 

from Wagman Heavy Civil, Inc. in association with Rinker Design Associates, P.C to 

design and construct Route 234 – Brentsville Road Interchange in accordance with Prince 

William County Purchasing Regulations §1000 and Code of VA § 33-2-1800. et seq.   

 

Prince William County Purchasing office advertised to receive competing proposals from 

interested parties until 3:00 P.M., local time April 1, 2019.  Prince William County 

Purchasing received two competing proposals prior to the competition period deadline 

from Shirley Contracting Company, LLC in Association with Dewberry and Allan 

Myers, Whitman, Requardt and Associates (WRA), and Bowman Group.   

 

The County PPTA Review Committee will review the two competing proposals to 

determine conformance with Prince William County Purchasing Regulations §1000 and 

Code of VA § 33-2-1800. et seq. The County PPTA Review Committee will make a 

presentation to the County Executive detailing its recommendation of whether to advance 

the proposals to the detailed proposal phase for consideration and recommendation to the 

Board of County Supervisors.   

 

Direct questions regarding this project to Adam Manne, Purchasing Manager via email 

at:  amanne@pwcgov.org 

 


